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November 19, 2007

Matt & Patti Snow
319 Heidi Ln
Milford, OH 0

Dear Matt & Patti,

Thank you so much _for your generous support

of the Aubrey Rose Hollenkamp Foundation for |
our 7% Annual “Let’s Dance for the Heart of
It!” fundraiser. Through the donations,
sponsorships and the attendance of over 350
people, our Dance was a huge success
financially and socially. Elena and her family,
who we helped last year, surprised everyone
with their attendance and also Tom Browning
and George Wilson came as well. We were able
to raise $50,000 for our “Healing the World's
Hearts” program where we can bring a child
from within the United States or from around
the world to Cincinnati Children’s Hospital for
open-heart surgery and Aubrey’s Foundation
will fund this entire operation. We will also be
hosting a Holiday Party for the Cardiac

Intensive Care Unit on December 18.

Having a child with a life-threatening medical condition is very difficult for any family. The
goal of the Aubrey Rose Hollenkamp Foundation is to help in many ways to alleviate the
stress that these families get to experience on a daily basis. ‘Without people and businesses
like you and your generosity, we could not accomplish our goal. Seeing the smile on a child’s
face is like getting the pot of gold at the end of the rainbow!

Please feel free to visit our website at www.aubreyrose.org to see what other ways we are
able to help those in need. We hope this will put a smile on your face!

We would love to have you join us in planning and volunteering at our different events,
please send an email to Nancy@aubreyrose. org.

@lease put on your calendar for next year's
Let’s Dance for the Heart of It! - November 14, 2008.

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts and double lungs for partnering with us in this
wonderful cause.
Jerry &L Nancy Hollenkamp
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